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Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year

This year has been the strangest year any of us can remember. Nothing is
normal, weddings have been cancelled, loved ones have sadly been lost to
Covid 19 and teaching has been a very different experience.
Many occasions for celebration have had to be cancelled. The well-loved
crib service and carol service,the remembrance service and personal
celebrations with family and friends, have all had to be put on hold until
safer times. We are resilient and we will eventually get back to normal, but
we also have tried to do what we can to create a community spirit,  clapping
for key workers and marking out respect in little ways.
To this end,  residents of Mashbury and some Mashbury liveries gathered
together  (socially distanced of course) in Mashbury Churchyard to
remember those who lost their lives in the service of their country. Carolyn
had made a  poppy for each of us with the name of a local parishioner who
had lost their lives. These were placed on one of the war graves in Mashbury
churchyard. (Photos  and an article by Steve Middleditch, inside)
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Carpet Bowls Club
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Chignal Parish Council November Minutes
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Chignal Parish Council Nov Minutes continued
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Chignal Parish Council Nov Minutes continued
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Chignal Parish Council Nov Minutes continued
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Chignal Parish Council ANPR Proposal Continued
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Remembrance Day 2020
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Remembrance Day 2020 Continued
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Remembrance Day 2020 Continued
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Remembrance Day 2020 Continued
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Gardening Club Christmas Message

I write this in the hope that you have all managed to keep safe and well in what has
been a difficult and restrictive year for us all. We are luckier than many to have had
our gardens to keep us busy and sane. My garden has never been so tidy!

It is obvious, now, that club meetings will not be reconvening for the foreseeable fu-
ture. And whilst it is difficult to plan for the future at the moment, we can still look
forward to when we can all meet up again.

In the meantime I send Season’s Greetings to you all and wish you a Happy New Year.

Best Wishes

Jean Watson, Chairman
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Christmas Message - Revd Jackie Thorton


